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Board Memo

                  
DATE:  5/24/2021

AGENDA ITEM DETAILS:
School/Department 

Special Education Department
Product Vendor or Grant Issuer
Kentucky School Boards Association (CompuClaim) to InfoHandler (ezEdMed Service)
Product or Grant Name
Contract for Medicaid Training and Billing Services
Date/Term (Beginning and End Dates/Year)
Termination of July 1, 2019- June 30, 2020 with auto-renewal each year with KSBA
New Contract with InfoHandler for July 1-2021-June 30, 2022 with automatic renewal

APPLICABLE BOARD POLICY:  
Click or tap here to enter text.

DESCRIBE USE OF CONTRACT/PURCHASE/AGREEMENT
The contract was entered into for KSBA to provide our Medicaid Training and Billing Services.  We are 
requesting that this contract be terminated and not auto-renewed for the next year. We are submitting a 
Subscription Agreement with InfoHandler (ezEdMed) for your approval.  Upon approval they will provide our 
Medicaid Traning and Billing Services in replacement of KSBA's services. 

FUNDING FOR PURCHASES AND OTHER REQUESTS:
Total Cost
5% of reimbursement
Funding Source
Click or tap here to enter text.

     *If more than one funding source, list below along with amount or percent for each source
Click or tap here to enter text.

IF THIS IS A GRANT, ENTER AMOUNT TO BE AWARDED:
Click or tap here to enter text.

RECOMMENDATION:
It is our recommendation that the Boone County Board of Education's terminate the contract with KSBA for the 
following reasons: delay in data being accessible from Infinite Campus, cumbersome data collection and 
graphing capabilities, use of the program is time consuming and not user friendly.  It is our recommendation 
that the Boone County Board of Education enter into a contract with InfoHandler and receive services from 
ezEdMed since that is the subscription service we had used prior to the 2020-2021 school year and it was an 
effective and efficient system in which we could bill for Medicaid services.

CONTACT PERSON: (submitter)



Jodi Hall, Director of Special Education


